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Monday, June 12 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Wilson McCarthy, Susan Duffy, Intentions 
                  of Mary & Tim Elia 
 
Tuesday June 13 – Feast: St. Anthony of Padua 
7:30a.m. – Intentions of Mary Halfpenny, Joseph Costin, 
                  Clifford & Hilda Purdy 
6:00p.m. – Living & Deceased CWL Members 
 
Wednesday, June 14 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Maddalena Rebellati, Olivo Cattapan,  
                  Evelyn Krusky 
 
Thursday, June 15 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Denise Brazolot, Patricia Collins 
 
Friday, June 16 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Donnie Forester, Rose Marrin 
 
Saturday, June 17 – Ferial                                                                                                                                                 
5:15p.m. – Ernesto Menegotto, Deceased Members of  
                  the Carmichael Family, Larry Brohman, 
                  Stella Cardow 
 
Sunday, June 18 – The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m. 
 

 
Stewardship of Treasure: 

Thank you for your gift of $15,701.60 in support of 
your parish community in gratitude for God’s 

blessing. 
 
 

BANNS OF MARRIAGE: 
3/ Matthew Caruso and Cristina Salvino 
 
+We ask in your charity to pray for the soul of 
Father Philip Sherlock, a retired priest of our 
Diocese who died suddenly having served as a priest 
for fifty-five years. May he and all our loved ones be 
at peace with God. 
 
 
 

 
PARISH NEWS 
THANK YOU 
We are grateful for your Good Friday Collection of $5,571.05 in 
support of the Preservation of the Holy Land. 
 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE  
Join us for Mass this Tuesday, June 13th at 6:00p.m. followed by 
a Potluck Supper and a general meeting. We congratulate Julia 
Calverley on being elected Treasurer of the Hamilton Diocese 
CWL. For the next three years the annual convention will be held 
in Guelph. While we will not meet again until September, we are 
always working for God and Canada. 
 
MINISTRY OF HOSPITALITY 
We are in need of some new ushers at our weekend Masses. It 
doesn’t mean you have to help every week – the more we have 
the easier to share the load. If you are willing to help, male or 
female, young (high school or university) or mature, please 
contact Dan Schnurr at 519-823-8070 or speak to Father Noon. 
 
ANNUAL MISSIONARY APPEAL 
Each year through our Diocesan Missionary Co-Op Program 
every parish is asked to financially and prayerfully support a 
mission. This year our appeal will take place next weekend with 
Father Joseph Srambickal of the Vincentian Fathers of India. 
This Religious Congregation was founded in Kerala India in 
1904 modeled after missions founded by St. Vincent de Paul 
and they work in India, East Africa and Peru. 
 

 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: A 
PRAYER OF THE HEART 
 
Dear Lord help me to offer: 
-  my hand to one who needs friendship 
- my heart to one who needs love 
- my understanding to one who needs a 
listener 
- my thoughtfulness to one who needs to 
know that he/she is remembered 
- my gentleness to one buffeted by the 
circumstances of life 
- my companionship to one who is lonely 
- my comfort to one who is bereaved 
- my tranquility to one who is confused, 
uncertain, unsure 
- my kindness to all of your creatures 
Dear Lord help me to let my light shine. 
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OTHER NEWS 
VOCATION SEEDS 
“God so loved the world that He gave His only begotten Son.” 
How can you best serve God in a response to that love? If God 
is calling you to the priesthood, diaconate and consecrated life 
contact Father Michael King, Director of Vocations and Priestly 
Formation of the Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 or 
email: mking@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
IGNATIUS RETREAT CENTRE 
- Baptism by the Spirit: A Guided Retreat with Fr. John Govan 
SJ June 21st to 29th. Cost $792 – limited to 12 participants. 
- Day of Quiet – Come for your personal day of prayer, 
recollection and silence. You choose to pray in the chapel, 
reflect and rest in our lounge, outside etc. Cost $40 with lunch; 
$30 without lunch. 
 
SEMINAR OF HOPE 
Pray for your sons, daughters and loved ones at Our Lady of 
Lourdes, 173 Lourdes St. Waterloo Friday, June 16th from 7-
9p.m. and Saturday, June 17th from 9a.m. to 4p.m. This free 
seminar will be conducted by Vernon Robertson. Pre-register to 
receive a free participant’s manual at 
lourdeswaterloo@rogers.com or call Bette at 519-886-0342. 
Bring a bag lunch. 
 
FREE ESTATE PLANNING WORKSHOP 
What do you need to consider a long term financial plan that counts 
for a well-funded retirement, family giving and doing your part for 
the community?  Siobhan A. Hanley Barrister & Solicitor Hanley Law 
Office and Dale DuQuesnay MA retired for Certified Financial 
Planner, will present on Thursday, June 15th at 1-3p.m. in the Loyola 
House Lounge at Ignatius Centre. Please RSVP to 
development@ignatiusguelph.ca or call 519-824-1250 ext. 257. 
 
MARYHILL KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS CAR SHOW 
Saturday, June 17th 11a.m. to 4p.m. Free admission. Wheel chair 
accessible and air conditioning. BBQ food and raffles. Lives music 
and entertainment. For more information call Doug at 519-648-
2939. 
 
MASS IN HONOUR OF ST. ANTHONY 
A Mass in honour of St. Anthony will be celebrated at St. John’s 
Church June 13th at 6:30p.m. with prayers and blessing of the 
“Bread of The Poor” with the participation of the Coro Cantitalia. This 
year’s offerings will go to Guelph General Hospital. Everyone is 
welcome. 
 
SACRED HEART PARISH CWL 
70th Anniversary Dinner Tuesday, June 13th. Mass at 6p.m. followed 
by dinner at 7p.m. at the Italian Canadian Club. Tickets are $30. 
Contact Amelia at 519-822-5438 or Kathy at 519-824-8832. 
 
REACHING OUT WITH COMPASSION 
Teresa Hartnett of our Family Ministry Office is offering a one 
day workshop speaking to pregnant or post-abortive women on 
Tuesday, June 13th from 10a.m. to 2:30p.m. at the Chancery 
Office, 700 King St. W., Hamilton. Cost is $10 including lunch. 
To register call 1-905-632-3232 or haltonalive.com/seminar. 
 
 
 
 

PARENTING TIP OF THE MONTH 
Children thrive on routine and schedules, as do most adults. As 
summer approaches and the days grow longer, it can be difficult 
to keep established timetables in check. Helping your children 
flourish in mind, body and spirit this summer is possible but as 
parents you must take control. Keep track of the nutritional value 
of the food your children consume each day; work hard to be 
sure they get the proper amount of sleep since it will provide 
benefits both now and in the future; remember to celebrate 
God’s beauty in nature, to say prayers at meals and before bed 
and to attend Mass as a family. Children’s growth doesn’t take 
a break during the summer months, so be vigilant and they will 
blossom. (Diocesan Family Ministry Office 1-905-528-7988 ext. 
2250). 
 
ALLIANCE FOR LIFE 
Alliance For Life Ontario invites you to its conference day June 
17th hosted at the Holiday Inn & Conference Centre Stone Road/ 
Scottsdale Guelph from 10:45a.m. to 4:30p.m. Speakers will 
cover the Abortion Pill Reversal medical procedure; the Biblical 
understanding of human life; Human Rights, Government and 
Law; 2017 Abortion Worldwide report and “The Petition of One 
Million.” To register call 519-824-7797 or email:aflo@mgl.ca . 
 
GUELPH WALKING PILGRIMAGE 
All those interested in finding out more information on the 
Guelph Pilgrimage Walk to Midland, are welcome to attend a 
meeting on June 14th at 7p.m. in Loyola House at the Ignatius 
Jesuit Centre. Find out from previous walkers their experience 
on this unforgettable journey and a detailed outline of what to 
expect. 
 
CHRISTIAN FAMILY HOLIDAY/ CAMP KUMUNTOME 
There are still spots available for the summer August 6-11th; 
August 27th to September 2nd. They are also searching for an 
Aquatics Director for the summer. Enjoy your summer at a faith-
based camp. For more information contact Barbara Daly at 519-
635-2604 or bmdaly@me.com. 
 
SHRINE OF THE SORROWFUL MOTHER 
The Shrine of the Sorrowful Mother at St. Agatha Cemetery 
Chapel built in 1856 is open for visitors every Sunday in June to 
September 24th from 1-4p.m. 
 
ST. BONIFACE MARYHILL 
A Church Organist is required for Saturday at 5p.m. and Sunday 
at 10a.m. Contact Father Ron Voisin at 519-648-2069. 
 

SUNDAY SMILE! 
Paddy was visiting Canada. He was patiently waiting and 
watching the policeman on a busy street crossing. The 
officer stopped the traffic and shouted, “Okay 
pedestrians.” Then he would allow the traffic to pass. He 
did this several times and Paddy stood on the sidewalk. 
After the tenth time he went over to the policeman and 
said, “Isn’t it about time you let the Catholics across?” 


